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I believe in HB 3439 because naturopathic physicians provide support to their 

patients at a value equal to MD's, PA's, and NP's. Naturopathic care is there for 

people who don't feel traditional medicine has helped, who have experienced medical 

trauma and want a treatment plan that is not necessarily medication based. ND's are 

a vital part of a whole health approach and are imperative to healing for a large part 

of our communities. They deserve to be treated and compensated as such.   


